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Dear Wizard Families, 
 
The Wizards Lacrosse Club is seeking volunteers to help with our Casino Fundraiser on June 25th 
and 26th, 2020 at Century Casino. There are various positions available with a variety of duties and 
you’ll be supported by other volunteers and casino staff. Fulfill your volunteer commitment, enjoy a 
free meal and snacks while getting to know other Wizard members. If you have any questions or 
need assistance signing up, please don’t hesitate to contact Lisa at fundraising@wizardslacrosse.ca 
 
 
Please sign up to volunteer for the 2020 Wizards Casino! 
 
Here's how it works in 3 easy steps:  
1. Click on the appropriate link to go to our invitation page on SignUp.com 
2. Enter your email address: (You will NOT need to register an account on SignUp.com)  
3. Sign up! Choose your spots - SignUp.com will send you automated confirmation and reminders. Easy!  
 
 
2020 Wizards Casino Volunteer Sign up for Thursday, June 25th 
https://signup.com/go/GJdDqZz 
 

2020 Wizards Casino Volunteer Sign up for Friday, June 26th 
https://signup.com/go/mpZMSdx 
 
 
Note: SignUp.com does not share your email address with anyone.  
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